Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

Roxas Boulevard Corner Pablo Ocampo, Sr. Street
Mantla 1004

DEPARTMENT ORDERNO.021.2018
26 April 2016

The undersigned will be on official travel to Malaysia on April 27-28, 2016.

During this period, Undersecretary Maria Edita Z. Tan is designated as
Officer-in-Charge of the Department.

CESARV. igélSlMA

Secretary
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